
 

 

 
 
SEA/JK/PG/da/Year 10 Mock Exams 
 
26th June 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I am writing to inform you of your child’s upcoming formal mock examination series which 
will commence on Tuesday 4th July for two weeks. 
 

- This is an extremely important opportunity for your child to understand their current 
level of achievement in their GCSEs. 
 

- Revision materials are being supplied by all subjects and I encourage you to support 
your child in completing a moderate amount of revision for the series. 
 

- Please discuss the importance of these exams with your child – the results of which 
will help teachers plan how best to support pupils in Year 11. 
 

- The results of these examinations will be shared with pupils and their families on 
return from the summer break. 
 

- All pupils have received a personalised timetable for the duration.  Where pupils do 
not have an exam, they will be attending their normal lessons. 
 

I thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to working together to support the 
year group as they prepare to embark on the final year of secondary education. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 

 

 


